
Church Office Hours 
Monday —Thursday 

8:30-12:30 

CHURCH STAFF 
Phil Peacock, Pastor 

Jeff Poythress, Hebron Site Pastor 
Karen Tucker, Minister of Children/Families 

Tyson Banks, Minister of Youth 

Jamie Cosley, Worship Minister 
Abby Carter, Worship Minister 

Carol Golden, Worship Minister (Hebron) 
Geneva Bohannon, Office Manager 

Ellis Dunton, Accompanist 
Buddy Crawford, Custodian 

This Week’s Schedule 
 

Today 
9:00a Sunday School 
10:00a Worship Service 
1:00p KOZ Ministry at Hebron 
 

Monday 
1:00p Ladies’ Book Club 
 

Tuesday 
8:00a Men’s & Women’s Bible 
 Study Groups 
9:30a Hebron Food Distribution at  
 King William Manor 
6:00p Hebron Youth Midweek 
6:15p Hebron Adult Bible Study 
 

Wednesday 
5:15p Fellowship Supper 
 Menu: meatloaf, mashed  
 potatoes, peas, bread & 
 dessert  (Kid’s option is  
 chicken nuggets.)  Please  
 make reservations by Mon- 
 day morning. 
6:00p Programs for All Ages 
7:15p Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday 
7:00p Praise Team 

September Donations for MCEF 
Pasta Sauce 

At Broadus Church, you can belong to a welcoming family of faith 
that helps people become all God means for them to be through 

a life-changing relationship with Jesus Christ. 

Broadus Memorial Baptist Church 
5351 Pole Green Road, Mechanicsville, Virginia 23116 

Office Hours: 8:30-12:30 on Monday-Thursday 
www.broaduschurch.org (Add it to your home screen now!) 

Phone (804) 779-2700 or office@broadusmbc.org 

Follow Broadus Church on social media! 
Facebook:       Instagram:    
Broadus Memorial Baptist Church    broaduschurchmechanicsville 
Broadus Youth Ministry     broadus.youth 
Broadus Church Hebron Campus 
Broadus Church Living Nativity  Online 

Donations: 

In Memorial 
 

Catherine Prince 
May 15, 1934—Sept 12 2024 

Operation InAsMuch 
 

Our next InAsMuch Day will be on Sat-
urday, November 2nd.  If you are will-
ing to lead a project that day, or have 
an idea about a good ministry to the 
community, please contact Pastor Phil 
this week.  We hope to begin sign-ups 
by October 6th. 

Fall Family Festival 
Sunday, October 6 

12:30-2:30 
 

Our Fall Festival is right around 
the corner.  Hundreds of people 
from the surrounding communi-
ty—especially young families—will 
be coming to enjoy the petting 
zoo, bounce house, barrel train, 
Fun Bus, plus many other free 
games and snacks. 
 

Lots of help is needed for setup, 
registration, parking, concessions  
and monitoring games and activi-
ties.  Please sign up in the Com-
mons today, and spread the word 
by sharing colorful flyers with 
your friends and neighbors. 

Connection Meals 
Why not participate in our next 
Connection Meals Weekend, 
Oct 11-13?  Enjoy a dinner 
out with 6-8 church friends.  

More information is on the red 
sign-up card.  Please turn in 
your card or call the office by 

Wednesday, Oct 2nd. 



Sunday Morning Worship 
September 22, 2024 

10:00 am in the Worship Center 
 

 

 

Prelude  Ellis Dunton 
 
Hymn #533 “He Lives” Congregation 
 
Welcome & Prayer  Phil Peacock 
 
Praise Songs “House of the Lord” Jamie Cosley & 

 “Lead on Good Shepherd” Praise Team 
  

Children’s Message  Karen Tucker 
 
Scripture Reading 1 Peter 2:9-12 Mike Bohannon 
 
Song “Praise the King” Praise Team 
  
Message Elephants in the Church: Phil Peacock 

 Confronting the Elephant of Immorality 
 
Hymn #182 “What a Friend We Have in Jesus” Congregation 
 
Benediction   Abby Carter 

SERMON NOTES 
 

Confronting the Elephant of Immorality 
 

“Flee from sexual immorality.  All other sins a man commits are outside his body, 
but he who sins sexually sins against his own body.  Do you not know that your 
body is a temple of the Holy Spirit, who is in you, whom you have received from 
God?  You are not your own; you were bought at a price.  Therefore honor God 

with your body.”   - 1 Corinthians 6:18-20 
 

The Apostle Paul was very concerned when Christians ignored immorality in their 
own lives and within the fellowship of the church.   
 
Confronting the “elephant of immorality” is necessary for several reasons: 
 
 To help those who have fallen into a sinful lifestyle. 
 
 
 To protect the integrity and the future of the church. 
 
 
 To strengthen the witness of the church in a fallen world. 
 
 

“Since we have these promises, dear friends, let us purify ourselves  
from everything that contaminates body and spirit,  

perfecting holiness out of reverence for God.” 
2 Corinthians 7:1 

Ladies Book Club 
Tomorrow at 1:00pm 

Broadus Community Building 
 

We will be discussing  “I Still Dream 
about You”  by Fanny Flag. 
 

Contact Cathy at 804-201-7283 or 
cmtignor@yahoo.com for more info. 

Worship Childcare:  Childcare for infants-Pre-K is provided from 9:50-
11:00 a.m. in rooms 108-111.  Older children may help themselves to activity-
filled worship bulletins on the shelves at the entrance to the Worship Center. 
 

Books Available:  If you would like a Bible or hymnbook  to use during 
worship, you may pick it up from the cart at the back of the worship center, then 
return it afterward.  Feel free to take home a Bible if you need one! 
 

Giving:  Your offering or response cards can be placed in the plates which 
will be passed during the service, or in the receptacle located in the Commons. 
 

Digital Access:  Join us if you’re sick or traveling! The service is broadcast on 
Facebook Live and posted to the church website BroadusChurch.org by Tues-
day afternoon. To receive weekly bulletins & monthly newsletters via email, 
please contact the office to be added to the distribution list.  
 

Thank you for worshipping at Broadus Church.  Please take this bulletin home 
& keep it handy, so you don’t miss a thing that God has planned for you! 

ATTN Organization Leaders!   
Budget Requests for 2025 are due 
TODAY.  If you have not done so, 
please drop off your request at the 
office, or email to edva53@gmail.com 
as soon as possible. 

Handbell Players? 
Would you be interested in a 
short term commitment to a 
Handbell Choir this fall for the 
purpose of playing bells in wor-
ship during the Christmas season 
and also playing out in the com-
munity one morning in Decem-
ber?  The group would meet mid-
October through early December.  
Time and day of practice would 
be determined by the availability 
of those interested.  Contact Carol 
at carol.golden@mindspring.com 
with questions or for information. 

mailto:carol.golden@mindspring.com

